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Not Met1723-C.-D.: Pediatric First Aid
1723-C.-D.:  
C.  Pediatric First Aid - Fifty percent of staff members on the premises of a center and accessible to children, or at least four staff on the 
premises and accessible to children, whichever  is less, shall have current certification  in Pediatric First Aid.   
D.  Certification - A copy of the certification for each such staff member shall be on-site at all times and available for inspection by the Licensing 
Division. 
    

Finding: 

1723-C.-D. Based on record review: At least fifty percent (50%) of all staff on the premises and accessible to the children or at least four staff on the 
premises and accessible to children, whichever is less, did not have current certification in Pediatric First Aid. One of four staff, S5, had documentation 
of this certification. S1 and S2 are scheduled to take CPR and PFA classes on 7/29/17.  S1 and S2 PFA training expired on 5/9/17.

Not Met1725-A.-D.: Medication Management Training
1725-A.-D.: A.   All staff members who administer medication shall have medication administration training. 
B.   Whether administering medication or not, each early learning center shall have at least two staff members trained in medication administration. 
C.   Such training shall be completed every two years with an approved Child Care Health Consultant. 
D.   A licensed practical nurse (LPN) or registered nurse (RN) with a valid nursing license shall be considered to have medication administration training. 

Finding: 

1725-A.-D. Based on record review: 
There was no documentation that at least two staff members were trained in medication administration whether the early learning center administers 
medication or not. The center does not administer medication. S1 has medication administration training.  S3 and S5 were scheduled for medication 
administration training on 5/20/17, but the class was cancelled.  S3 and S5 are scheduled to attend a medication administration class on 7/29/17.


